
SOCKS, TOILETRIES ARE NEEDED 

TWU Women’s Committee Launches 
Drive for New York City’s Homeless

New York’s homeless are in need of many, many things.  
But among the most needed, and often least available, are socks and toiletries such 
as wipes, soap, and bath products.
  
The Local 100 Women’s Committee is launching a job-site drive for these 
items, which will be delivered to reputable agencies that distribute goods to 
the homeless.
Clearly marked boxes for the purpose of collecting these items will be 
placed by the TWU Women’s Committee at as many worksites as possible.  
The drive will begin SEPTEMBER 24, 2018.
The donations will be collected on Friday, November 23, 2018 at every 
work location.  A celebration for the donations will be held at the Local 100 
Holiday party.  The holiday party will be announced soon.

Homeless shelter in upper Manhattan.

Did You Know?
In June 2018, there were:
61,421 homeless people, 
including 14,934 homeless 
families with 22,266 home-
less children, sleeping each 
night in the New York City 
municipal shelter system. 
Families make up three-quar-
ters of the homeless shelter 
population.

Sponsored by the:
TWU Local 100 Women’s Committee
195 Montague Street, Brooklyn New York 11201
Latonya Crisp, Chair


